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SH36 Construction Reminder 

Road Closure Scheduled for October 9-12 – Weather Permitting 
 

 
ROSENBERG (October 2, 2009):    Project Director Melissa Peña has reported the City has received a reminder from 
the Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) that State Highway 36 (SH36) will be closed between Avenues H 
and J next weekend.  
 
The construction project includes removing the existing asphalt road and replacing with concrete along the northbound 
and southbound lanes of SH36 from US-90A to Avenue J. 
 
The closures and rerouting of SH36 traffic is now scheduled from 7 PM Friday, October 9 to 6 AM Monday, October 
12, weather permitting. 
 
The detour routes off US-90A and SH36, utilizing 2nd Street, Houston Street, and Avenue J, remain unchanged. Triple 
B Services, TxDOT’s contractor on the project, has the responsibility of traffic control, including the placement of safety 
devices, during both closures.  

  
Questions should be directed to the TxDOT Area Engineer at 281-238-7900 or by calling the City Project Director at 
832-595-3500.  -END- 


